HARRISON ENGINEERING DEPARTMEN T

Town/Village of Harrison

Alfred F. Sulla, Jr. Municipal Building Michael J. Amodeo. P.E., CFM
I Heineman Place Town Engineer 2
Harrison, New York 10528 . J666 .-

April 8, 2021

Supervisor Ron Belmont and
Members of the Town Board
Town of Harrison

1 Heineman Place

Harrison, New York 10528

Re: Notice of Public Hearing
NFWF Grant — Drainage Manual

Dear Supervisor Belmont and Members of the Town Board:

It is requested that the Town Board publicize the following Notice of Public Hearing which is required under the
associated federal grant:

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING:
NFWF Grant — Drainage Manual

The Town of Harrison, New York will hold a virtual public hearing on April 21, 2021 at 2:00 p.m. The hearing can be
accessed via Zoom.

The purpose of the hearing is as follows: (1) to explain the purpose of a federal grant award received by the Town
through the US National Fish and Wildlife Foundation’s Long Island Futures Fund, (2) to review the final program
activities, (3) to receive and consider information from the public for the benefit of the program activities.

To date, Long Island Sound Futures Fund has invested $22 million in 451 projects. The program has generated an
additional $39 million in grantee match, for a total conservation impact of $62 million for regional and local projects.
The projects have reconnected 176 miles of river for fish passage, restored 1,114 acres of critical fish and wildlife
habitat and open space, treated 212 million gallons of stormwater pollution, and educated and engaged 4.9 million
people in protection and restoration of the Sound.

All citizens are encouraged to offer comments at the virtual hearing by registering for the zoom meeting; or by writing
to the Town of Harrison, | Heineman Place, Harrison, New York 10528, Attn. Michael Amodeo, Town Engineer

(email address: engineering@harrison-ny.gov)
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